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                Friday 29th September 2023 

 
 

Year 5 History Trip – Etruria Industrial Museum and Canal Workshop 
 

Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s)  
 
We would like to take Year 5 on a trip to the Etruria Industrial Museum as part of our historial topic about 
the growth of industry around Stoke-on-Trent throughout the past two centuries. This will take place on 
Thursday 19th October 2023. 
 
The cost of the trip will be £7.50, which will include transportation from and back to school. 
 
The trip is available online for your consent and payment, to be completed by Friday 13th October 2023, 
via your SCOPAY account. If you do not consent to this trip please call the office to advise. 
 
Children need to come into school as normal, in correct school uniform; we will be leaving school at 
9.00am and returning to school by 1pm, where we will continue our history learning in the classroom. 
 
Your child will need to bring a packed lunch on the day, for those who receive Free School Meals 
vouchers if you require a packed lunch providing please contact the office. 
 
Any questions please speak to the office or myself. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mr Wiggs 
Year 5 
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